The Parish Hall moved to Lafayette

Dear Mr. Craven:

In answer to your inquiry of
June 20 permit me to say that we have disposed
of the church building at the Columbine mine as
follows: as I could not sell it or dispose of
it in any other way, I had it moved down to
Lafayette, where we intend to make it over into
a parish hall. Of course, we have to remove
the roof, as we could not otherwise have got it
under the many light and power lines crossing
the roads and highways.

Yours very sincerely,

Fr. Urban, O.S.B.

Letter from Father Urban to Attorney
Joseph Craven Dated June 29th 1940

Father Urban Schnitzhofer who was the pastor at St. Ida's Church (now Immaculate Conception) had the chapel moved from Serene to Lafayette to be used as their parish hall.